Please see below the following information

July 2023
Delivering Better Value in SEND programme comes to North Yorkshire
The Department for Education have developed a programme called Delivering Better Value in SEND. The programme is supporting 55 local authorities and their local partners to improve the delivery of SEND services for children and young people whilst working towards financial sustainability. We will continue to share updates with you in the coming months as the programme develops in North Yorkshire.
More information can be found on the Delivering Better Value in SEND website.
 
It is also a news item on the NYC SEND Local Offer website, which can be found on this link - SEND consultations, plans and news | North Yorkshire Council
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